
From: cdorsey@arlingtonva.us <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 2:25 PM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Re: Equity Roundtable 

I think you are and would be terrific. I’ll follow up with further details.

Christian Dorsey

Chair, Arlington County Board

Sent from my mobile device. Please excuse my brevity and any typos.

All correspondence, including this email, sent to and from Arlington County Board Members is subject to the

public record laws of the Commonwealth of Virginia and may be subject to mandatory disclosure.

_____________________________________________________________________

Stay informed and connected and engage: Subscribe to the biweekly Arlington Insider e-newsletter, packed

with community news and updates. Also: Like us on Facebook. Follow us on Twitter. Sign up for Arlington

Alert for emergency info. Visit us at arlingtonva.us/engage

On Jan 18, 2019, at 2:23 PM, Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> wrote:

Christian,

Are you ok with me participating or would you prefer/ request anyone else from our organization?  Please let me

know. 

If me, I’d be happy to participate. 

Best, Andy 

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014

On Jan 18, 2019, at 12:06 PM, Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL

Andy,

As you may know, I am prioritizing equity as a foundational principle of governmental decision making

in the coming year. As part of that work, I am supporting community conversations around the topic

and a community organization is developing a roundtable of necessary stakeholders to participate in a

conversation about that work.

I have just socialized this with the Amazon team and they are going to participate. I would like JBGS

to consider participating as well. 

Assuming a “yes,” I’d like to know who I can coordinate with leading up to the convening scheduled

for April 8.

Best,

Christian

Christian Dorsey

Chair, Arlington County Board

Sent from my mobile device. Please excuse my brevity and any typos.

All correspondence, including this email, sent to and from Arlington County Board

Members is subject to the public record laws of the Commonwealth of Virginia and may be

subject to mandatory disclosure.

_____________________________________________________________________

Stay informed and connected and engage: Subscribe to the biweekly Arlington

Insider e-newsletter, packed with community news and updates. Also: Like us



on Facebook. Follow us on Twitter. Sign up for Arlington Alert for emergency info. Visit us

at arlingtonva.us/engage

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended

recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from

disclosure under applicable law or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any

disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not

the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete and destroy all copies of this message and its

attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission errors.


